
 

Officer Reports 
 
 
Jordi Morwani – Biomed AAO  
 

17/09 

Everything going well. Have been arranging meetings with DPE and Wellbeing 
representation network. Will get in touch with the Medical Biosciences course director 
and prepare a document with tips and advice on how to manage the first year since 
it’s the pilot year for Medical Biosciences. This in turn will be posted on their Fb group 
and emailed. I plan to introduce myself after the Welcome lecture when the MedBios 
are shuttled off to HH (like last year) and invite them to keep in touch with me if any 
questions or concerns should arise.  

 
30/09 
 
Have attended the AAO/DepRep Induction on Wednesday for training on my role. 
Have arranged a meeting with the course director Ana Costa for the new Medical 
Biosciences program to take place next Wednesday in order to assess the ways I can 
help in implementing the new program. Have been supporting the BiomedSoc and am 
contributing to the events.  
 
 
Ali Ijaz – Medicine AAO (BSc Years) 

 

Just to update you on what I've done so far; I've spoken to the head of BSc and am 
currently getting all the names of the course reps for each BSc pathway. I will then 
have a meeting with them all and provide them with a document guide as to how 
they should report feedback and handle any issues so that we get the most out of 
the SSLGs. 

 
Lasith Ranasinghe – Medicine AAO (Early Years) 
 
I have met the academic societies presidents and they have been updated on the 
recent changes to the course. We will be setting up an iCalendar link for each year 
group with all of the relevant academic society tutorials and lectures. I have met with 
Mike Emerson about the study skills advice provided to the new year 1 students. I 
will be delivering a lecture on ‘How to survive year 1’ next Tuesday and I will be 
organising drop-in sessions throughout the term.  

 

 

 


